I am so excited to have received this generous scholarship that I will be able to use to further my education.  I am grateful to everyone who has helped make this possible and am proud to honor those who served in the 11th Armored Cavalry Regiment in Vietnam.  
Allison Focht, granddaughter of Raymond Tarr, A trp, KIA dedication to Richard Anthony Banks, F trp, 7/16/1968
